
                                      OPEN SPACE TASK FORCE MINUTES 

 

Meeting of November 4, 2019 

 

Meeting Called To Order:  5:30 p.m. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Pat Botteron, John Caldwell, George Caye, Herb Asplund, Bill Flagg,  

Joe  Kennedy 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  Sue Larsen, Roy Normen, Louise Evans, Betty Warren, Jeff Folger 

 

GUESTS PRESENT:  None 

 

MINUTES from October 7, 2019 were unanimously accepted with a correction to the address of 

the property located listed as 335 Ellington Road, to 1355 Ellington Road. 

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:  None 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: None 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

The property at 1355 Ellington Road was reviewed by the Open Space Task Force.  Chair Pat 

Botteron will send a letter to the Town Manager and Town Council as to the Task Force review 

and unanimous recommendation that the property should be purchased for Town acquisition. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

The property located at 534 Deming Street was also reviewed by the Task Force.  Chair Pat 

Botteron will send a letter to the Town Manager and Town Council as to the Task Force review 

and unanimous recommendation to pass on this property for Town acquisition. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS:  

The Open Space Task Force meeting dates for 2020 was unanimously accepted and will be filed 

with the Town Clerk. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION:  None 

Meeting Adjourned:  6:00 p.m. 

 

The next Open Space Task Force meeting will be held on December 2, 2019 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Pat Botteron, 

Chair Open Space Task Force 


